O}egon Water Resources Department

North Mall Office Building
John A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor 725 Summer Street NE, Suite A

Thank You

503-986-0900
FAX 503-986-0904

September 2, 2014

Robert Brunoe, Natural Resources General Manager
Confederated Tribes of Warm Springs

320 W. Main Street

John Day, OR 97845

Thank you for participating in the Short-Term Instream Leasing Program. I want to express
appreciation for your cooperation in helping to improve stream flows for fish and aquatic life.

Enclosed is a copy of the final order approving instream lease IL-1430 (reassigned from IL-912).
The final order identifies that Certificate 3945 could not be included as part of the renewal of the
lease application. This right is layered with senior water rights and it was not clear what portion
of the right was available to be leased, specifically that portion that may be layered with
Certificate 25088.

If you have any questions, please call me at (503) 986-0884.
Sincerely,

A Buons

Laura Wilke
Flow Restoration Program Coordinator

cc: Eric Julsrud, Watermaster District 4
File IL.-1430

Enclosure



